
Advisory Council Meeting 
ULM School of Construction 

November 3, 2000 
 
Attendance: 
 
Charles Poole 
Ken Holland 
Richard Nelson 
Jack Blitch 
Laurence Favalora 
Scott Thompson 
H. "Chip" Carlson, III 
Thurman Potts 
Don Greenland III 
Steve Terrill 
David Dorsch 
Steven Hallman 
Don Beach 
John Schween 
Dr. Keith Parker 
 
Summary of discussion 
 
A motion was voted to use the money in the Potts fund to cover the costs of the 
Groundbreaker newsletter for this year for up to $750.  
 
The credit line for travel expenses was set to $2,000. 
 
A motion was voted for the advisory council to present the University with a strategic 
plan before March 2001. Chip Carlson, Laurence Favalora, Don Greenland, Steven 
Hallman, and Don Beach volunteered to be on the executive committee. 
 
The advisory council nominated and voted the following new members: 
H. "Chip" Carlson III    Amos Warner 
Jack Blitch     Lee Smith 
Richard Nelson    Chuck Penn 
Steven Hallman    Ray Chadderton 
John Schween 
 
Further nominations should be sent to the Director of the ULM School of Construction, 
who will submit the names to the advisory council.  
 
The next advisory council will take place in March, 2001. 
 
Charles Poole, President IAC    Dr. Keith Parker, Interim Director 


